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The Student Ministry is hosting a Back-to-School Open House on Wednesday,
July 30th from 6-7PM, in the FBC Coffee House and Chapel. Students and
parents are invited to join us for some burgers and hot dogs, and hear about
what's coming up this year for Vancleave students. We will provide information
about D-Now and Summer Camp for the upcoming year, as well as how
parents can stay updated on the latest Student Ministry News. Parents will also
receive a resource to help them as they disciple their students during the
school year.
 



CLICK HERE TO REGISTER



CLICK HERE FOR MORE DETAILS AND TO REGISTER





FOR MORE DETAILS AND TO REGISTER

FOR MORE DETAILS AND TO REGISTER



DAILY CONNECTION 2025
  Use the link below to access the devotional videos and follow the calendar

below for the reading plan.
Access Devotional Videos 

Access Reading Plan 
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